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While protecting our environment is important we must do so in reasonable and 

measured ways. Until there is a suitable replacement for these fuels to ban them 

would have catastrophic results. Please table until renewable diesel is an available 

and an affordable option an in a quantity that can fulfil our needs. 

 

Our responsibility is first to providing our community with its needs - food, transport, 

timber and not disrupting our ability to do so by banning critical fuel needs. The 

impact would be devastating. 


